
 

Happy Easter Greetings to all our supporters! 

The team here at High Hopes want to wish you all a blessed Easter - with a real and 
deeper awareness of the love and power of God.  We pray that your holidays are 
filled with joy and peace. We also want to thank you for all your support so far this 
year - We couldn't do any of this without you. Read on to see what we've been up 
to this term... 

 

 

Fun Club is back! 
We're so happy to have Fun Club back 
up and running again over at Cage 
Green School. We've welcomed back 
some old faces and had some new 
recruits join us too... 

...This term we had a great time 
learning about the last supper, 
crucifixion and ascension of Jesus. 
The children especially enjoyed 
making crafts of their feet after hearing 
the story of how Jesus washed his 
friends feet. 

 

Assemblies! 
We started the term with the theme of 
Justice & wisdom, and it was a 
pleasure to go into schools and deliver 
this strong message.  
  

 

We ended the term with the theme of 
Forgiveness which ties in perfectly 
with the upcoming Easter holidays. 
The children really enjoyed playing 
'catch the Easter egg' even though it 
did get a little messy.  

 

 
Next Term! 
We have lots of exciting things coming 
up next term including our Year 6 
transition workshop - High Hope 
Airways. We hope to make the Year 6 
students feel at ease about their 
journey to secondary school with our 
cabin crew themed workshop. 
 
  

 

We will also be exploring the theme of 
'generosity' in our assemblies next 
term. Specifically the story of 'The 
Rich Man and the Widows Mite'. It will 
be lovely to see the students again 
after the long break! 

   



 


